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Office of the Director General

Dr Robert Lang 12/18117
Chief Executive Officer

Parramatta City Council

PO Box 32

PARRAMATTA NSW 2124

Attention: Jennifer Concato

Dear Dr Lang

| refer to your letter of 7 November 2012 concerning a planning proposal which seeks to
amend the heritage schedules of the Parramatta LEP 2011 and Parramatta City Centre

LEP 2007.

I am writing to notify you that, as a delegate of the Minister for Planning and
Infrastructure, | have determined under section 56(7) of the Environmental Planning and
Assessment Act 1979, that the date to finalise this planning proposal is extended by 6

months.

The Planning Proposal should now be finalised within the week following 30 May 2013.

The Department would appreciate it if Council provides regular updates on the progress
of this planning proposal.

Should you have any queries about this matter, please do not hesitate to contact Mr
Michael Druce, of the Sydney West Regional Office on (02) 9860 1544.
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